
   

We are currently using Inspection Manager to complete and send inspection reports 
to property owners and tenants. In order to successfully send out emails directly from 
the Inspection Manager system, the following entries need to be added to our SPF 
records for our domain:

You must ensure that the type is TXT when adding records to the DNS. If there are no 
existing SPF records in the DNS there is no need to add these SPF records.  

(Do not use INCLUDE. It must be a:spf.inspectionmanager.com and 
a:spf.propertyspace.com) 

These records are a requirement before Inspection Manager can activate a new feature 
for use.

Please email helpdesk@inspectionmanager.com with the o�ce name and a 
con�rmation that the record has been added once this has been completed.

a:spf.inspectionmanager.com

a:spf.propertyspace.com


